
REMINDER: PCMH INCENTIVE CHANGE IMPLEMENTATION DATE  
January 1, 2016 

 
Patient Centered Medical Home Statewide Program Incentive Payments  

 
On January 1, 2016, the reimbursement for PCMH incentive payments will be updated to reflect 
the program changes that were originally published in the February 2015 Medicaid Update.  
Incentives for providers recognized at level 2 or level 3 under NCQA’s 2011 standards will be 
reduced and incentives for providers recognized at level 2 or level 3 under NCQA’s 2014 
standards will be increased.  Table 1 summarizes the Medicaid Managed Care (MMC) per 
member per month (PMPM) payment and the Medicaid fee-for-service (FFS) ‘add-on’ amounts 
by provider type and recognition status, which will be begin on January 1, 2016.  
 

Table 1: PCMH Statewide Incentive Payment Program PMPM and ‘Add-on’ Amounts 
Effective January 1, 2016 

 
NCQA Level 2 

2011/2014 Standards 
NCQA Level 3 

2011/2014 Standards 

MMC - PMPM $2.00 / $6.00 $4.00 / $8.00 

FFS Per Visit   

Institutional $7.75 / $23.25 $12.50 / $25.25 

Professional $6.75 / $20.50 $14.50 / $29.00 

 
Table 2 summarizes the current MMC Per Member Per Month (PMPM) payment and the 
Medicaid FFS ‘add-on’ amounts by provider type and recognition status which will remain in 
effect through December 31, 2015.   
 

Table 2: Statewide PCMH Incentive Payment Program PMPM and ‘Add-on’ Amounts 
Terminating December 31, 2015 

 
NCQA Level 1, 2, or 3* 

2008 Standards 
NCQA Level 2 

2011 or 2014 Standards 
NCQA Level 3 

2011 or 2014 Standards 

MMC - PMPM $0.00 PMPM $4.00 PMPM $6.00 PMPM 

FFS Per Visit    

   Institutional $0.00 $11.25 $16.75 

   Professional $0.00 $14.25 $21.25 

 
*NCQA Level 1 payments for all standard years were discontinued on January 1, 2013.  

**NCQA Level 2 payments for 2008-recognized providers were discontinued on July 1, 2013. 
***NCQA Level 3 payments for 2008-regcognized providers were discontinued on April 1, 2015.  
 
 
 
 

http://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/program/update/2015/feb15_mu.pdf


For more information on FFS claim eligibility, please see page 13 of the February 2015 
Medicaid Update article. 
 
New York Medicaid providers participating in the Adirondack Medical Home Demonstration 
Project are not eligible for enhanced payment through the Statewide Patient-Centered Medical 
Home Program. 
 
Questions/Information: 
For more information on how to achieve NCQA PCMH recognition, providers may contact 
NCQA at (888) 275-7585 or visit NCQA’s website at www.ncqa.org.   
 
MMC PCMH questions may be directed to the Division of Health Plan Contracting and 
Oversight at 518-474-5050, or the eMedNY Call Center at (800) 343-9000 or 
pcmh@health.ny.gov regarding Medicaid FFS questions.  
 
For more information on claim eligibility please contact eMedNY at (800) 343-9000. 
 

http://www.ncqa.org/
mailto:pcmh@health.ny.gov

